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New from Pakistan and
Afghanistan

On the website I've added new specimens under Pakistan-Afghanistan - June 2014
Update.

This update features selected fine mineral specimens from Pakistan and Afghanistan
(shocker, given the name of the update, | know), including excellent red zircons, a beautiful

large cluster of aquamarine crystals, a group of stacked ilmenite rosettes, a transparent



epidote, a super diopside miniature, elbaite, red hydroxylclinohumite and lustrous
magnetite.

For all new specimens at McDougall Minerals, see New Specimens.

If you are receiving this email in any format in which the above links don't work, the
addresses are:

http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/Pakistan-Afghanistan-June-2014.html
http://www.mcdougallminerals.com/New-Specimens.html

Hope you enjoy the update!
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